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We do not understand why the ID requirement for voting is being removed when it was
accepted by the community?  We disagree with this action as it leaves the ballot box open to
fraud, so we politely request that the current requirement for people to prove their identity
before voting  be retained.
Thank you,
Albert and Dianne Holyland

 Stafford Hts. Q. 4053
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